Park Committee Minutes:  August 2nd 2016
Call to Order:  5:59 pm

In Attendance:  Bob Pilat, Karen Trempus, Doug Roth and resident John Trempus.


Melissa and Scott asked to be excused

Approve Minutes: May 3rd 2016:    Motion: Bob    Second:  Karen

New Business:

Maintenance Building:  Township is looking into possibly building a maintenance building on the barn site.  This building will be used to store both road and park equipment.  A quote for a 40 X 60 foot building was $35,000.00.  There is a lot more to discuss and more research to be done before a final decision can be made. 

Requests for Benches:  Martha (Fleming) Noah asked to purchase a bench in memory of her sister.  She has chosen a location at the Park and would like to plant a tree in the spring.  The Township will build the pad for the bench. 

Park Benches:  Doug went to Keystone Ridge to talk to them about benches.  They gave a catalog in which we can pick out the bench we would be recommending to the Board.  Bob suggests we visit Keystone Ridge to get a better look and feel for the benches.  

Swing:  A swing in the pavilion could lead to liability issues.  Bob presents pictures of swings at other locations that have a fall material under them.  He would like to see a swing located near the Hartzell Pavilion.  All agree and we will look into this further.  

Sewer Line:  The Township is discussing running a force main to the Park from Penn Dr.  The sewage will have to be pumped to Penn Dr.  Questions about how often the pump would run and could this lead to a “septic” condition and the lack of water at the park would have to be addressed.

Old Business:

The Scout projects going on right now, the rehabilitation of the gazebo and Frisbee golf. 

Hay was cut from the property again and some mowing was done in exchange for the hay.

There was no other business.
Adjournment:  6:24 pm

Next Meeting: Sept. 6th 2016

Submitted: Doug Roth

